Neah-Kah-Nie School District 56

504 North Third Avenue e PO box 28, Rockaway Beach, OR 97136
(503) 355.2222 e Fax (503) 355-3434

Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018

To: School Board

From: Mark Sybouts, Business Manager WM

RE:  Bid award for District-wide LED Lighting Upgrade Project

The District advertised bids for the District-wide LED Lighting Upgrade Project on September
19, 2018 in both the Headlight Herald and the Daily Journal of Commerce (DJC).

The District received requests and sent bid documents to nine organizations (three contractors
and six plan centers).

On October 1, 2018 at 2p.m. one bid was received from Northwest Edison.

Based on the bid document received, | recommend awarding the District-wide LED Lighting
Upgrade Project.

Note: Northwest Edison is the firm that had previously prepared a lighting audit and had
previously submitted a cost proposal of $253,174 to the Tillamook PUD that resulted in a
$75,357 energy incentive rebate. The lighting cost saving per year in electric cost savings was
estimated at $17,014 (10.45 year payback). Also an estimated yearly operation and
maintenance cost savings of $7,595 (operation costs to replace bulbs and ballasts) when
combined with the utility cost savings of $17,014 would result in a 7.2 year payback for the
project.
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